
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON  

REQUEST FOR TEMPORARY ASPHALT PLANT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, December 17, 2019 at 7:30pm at the Farmington 

Town Hall, located at N8309 County Road C, Mindoro WI, 54644, a public hearing will be held 

regarding a request made by Mathy Construction to be granted a Conditional Use Permit in order to 

allow the company placement of a portable, temporary Asphalt Plant at N7550 Wanless Road. The 

proposed plant would be used to support road construction along Highway 162. The plant would be 

active for approximately 4 weeks during the summer of 2020 and would cause noise levels that are 

equivalent to 55.3 to 65.5 dBA at 500 feet. 

The purpose of this public hearing is to encourage public comments on this proposed temporary 

asphalt plant. 

For more information please contact Crystal Sbraggia, Plan Commission Clerk, at 608-780-4778 or 

by email at farmingtonclerk@gmail.com. 

 

 

 


